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Seward County Health Department Will Close Thursday Morning

The Seward County Health Department received permission from the Board of County
Commissioners and will be closed Thursday morning. Several employees of the Seward County
Health Department have recently had deaths in their families and will be attending funerals on
Thursday. The Health Department will re-open at 1:00pm Thursday afternoon. The staff and
administration would like to thank patrons in advance for their understanding in this difficult time.
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